
 
#ScreenATeen 

 

 

TEEN HEART SCREENING EVENT 
 SEQUOIA HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 All teens and young adults ages 12 to 25!  Sunday,  November 4, 2018, 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 It is estimated 1 in 500 school-aged children suffer 
an undiagnosed heart defect, which can lead to 
sudden cardiac arrest and death. A typical annual 
physical does not screen for advanced heart 
abnormalities. This does not take the place of 
your annual or pre-participation sports physical.  

 Sequoia High School, 1201 Brewster Avenue, Redwood City,  CA  94062 
 

 Screenings take 60-90 minutes (wait times may 
vary) and include a health history questionnaire 
review, an EKG test, and if warranted, an 
echocardiogram. The entire process is non-
invasive—no needles or x-ray exposure—and we 
ensure each teen’s confidentiality, privacy and 
individual modesty is respected throughout all 
aspects of the screening. 

 OUR SCREENINGS ARE OFFERED FREE OF CHARGE thanks to our sponsors. 
Consider paying it forward to allow us to keep saving young lives. Just $25 helps us 
screen another teen. Donations may be made at the screening or during the online 
registration process.  
 
SPONSORS:   Sequoia Healthcare District, HCF-Hypertrophic Cardiomyopathy 
Foundation, and Sequoia Union High School District. 

 Register your child in advance and bring their completed 
health history form and signed consent to the event. 
Please register and find forms at 
viaheartproject.org/screenings/  Registration is open 
from September 24, 2018 to noon on Friday, 
November 2, 2018 and is limited to 500 students. 

 Any questions, please call 800-284-0125 or email screening@viaheartproject.org 

http://viaheartproject.org/screenings/
mailto:screening@viaheartproject.org

